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Traffic Advisory 

 
NM 170 Bridge Replacement  

Begins March 16 
 

Farmington–The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) will begin bridge replacement 
work on NM 170 between mile post 16.534 and mile post  17.141 north of Farmington near the Colorado 
State Line.  This work includes the installation of six (6) 66” culvert pipes and roadway reconstruction of 
NM 170 at this location.   
 
Motorists are advised that there will be intermittent lane closures on the northbound and southbound lanes 
and traffic will be restricted to one lane.  There will be an 11’ lane width restriction.  The project is 
scheduled for completion the end of summer 2015, weather permitting 
 
The Federal Highway Administration and NMDOT have partnered to fund the improvements.  The 
project cost is $1,506,830.  AUI Inc. out of Albuquerque, New Mexico is the contractor for this 
project. 
 
The NMDOT would like to thank you for your patience during this bridge improvement project.  
 
Drivers are urged to proceed with caution through the work zone, observe traffic control signs and reduce 
speed to the posted limit.  Updates on this project will be posted on the New Mexico Department of 
Transportation’s road advisory website www.nmroads.com 
  
 

### 
 
For more information, contact Rosanne Rodriguez, NMDOT District Five Public Information 
Officer at 505-995-7704 or by email at rosanne.rodriguez@state.nm.us.  
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